
 

 

 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
INTERNATIONAL BUREAU 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20554 

 
fax: +1 202 418 1208;  TWX: 710 822 0160 

        e-mail: IBMAIL@FCC.GOV 

 

                         October 23, 2023 

 

 
  

 

The Director 

Radiocommunication Bureau 

International Telecommunication Union 

Place des Nations 

CH-1211 Geneva 20, Switzerland 

 

 

 

Subject:  Advance Publication Information for a new non-geostationary 

orbit satellite network, APEX ARIES 1 

 

 

Dear Sir: 

 

Consistent with the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) 

Radio Regulations, the Administration of the United States of America 

submits the Advance Publication Information (API) for the non-

geostationary orbit satellite network, APEX ARIES 1. Enclosed is the 

filing created with SpaceCapture V9.1.  Included is the APEX ARIES 

1 – ITU API.mdb. 

 

This Administration confirms that the 4.4 frequency assignment in the 

Apex Aries 1 API will not cause harmful interference into the stations 

of other administrations operating in conformity with the ITU Radio 

Regulations and that measures have been identified to avoid harmful 

interference and to immediately eliminate such in case of a complaint. 

 



In addition, our administration requests that the ITU create and add an 

operating agency code and the contact information for Apex Technology 

Inc. to the International Frequency List Preface, Table 12A/12B. 

 

Cost-recovery invoices and technical questions associated with this 

satellite network should be sent to: 

 

Ian Cinnamon 

Apex Technology Inc. 

4940 Sepulveda Boulevard 

Culver City, CA 90230 

ian.cinnamon@apexspace.com 

+1 424-320-2739 

 

Please send a courtesy copy of the cost-recovery invoice to our 

administration.  Please also acknowledge receipt of this information.  

 

Thank you for your kind consideration in this matter. 

 

    Sincerely, 

 

     

 

tel:4243202739

